[bookmark: _GoBack]
TCBUEN S.A. would like to clarify that it is not under any type of expansion process in Buenaventura, Colombia. 
We would like to reiterate that it is part of our values to drive our business in a sustainable way, advocating and maintaining an open and transparent dialogue with all our stakeholders.

Kind regards,

Catherine Rinkel
Regional Communications Manager, Latin America & Caribbean
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